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         INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE LEAN STUDY MISSION PROGRAM TO JAPAN ON 6TH - 12TH
MAY 2018                Malaysia Productivity Corporation (MPC), a statutory body under the
Ministry of International Trade and Industry (MITI), will organize a Lean Study Missions
program to Japan on 6th - 12th May 2018. The purpose of this mission is to study Lean's best
practices and techniques used in applying the Toyota Production System (TPS) in the
manufacturing and service sectors. Additionally, participants also have the opportunity to visit
reputable companies in the sectors of Automotive, Food, Healthcare, Furniture and others.
  
    
  
   2.     This study mission program can be fully claimed under the SBL Scheme of Human
Resource Development Fund (HRDF) [*T & C Apply*] and the closing date is 5th April 2018.
Attach herewith the program brochure for your attention.
  
    
  
   For more information, please contact Mr. Mazuan / Ms. Nazilah at 07-2377422 or email to
mazuan@mpc.gov.my / nazilah@mpc.gov.my
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